
Sunday: 10:00am
Weds — Fri: 5:30pm
Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00pm
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(206) 282-0223
www.stanneseattle.org

Saturday: 3:30 – 4:30pm
Weds — Fri: 5 – 5:20pm

To arrange for the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick or a funeral, please call the Parish Office, (206) 282-0223
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Special Events

This national conference is taking place in Mesa, AZ from January 27-29th. Fr. Colin and Taniele will

be in attendance with some parish council members and other parishioners who are excited to bring

Alpha to our parish.

During this time of change, we have come to more fully understand that it is imperative that we learn

to listen: to a shifting culture, those in the margins, the next generation, and to the experiences of

others.

While technological advancements have opened a variety of ways for us to communicate widely and

effectively, in order to listen well, deeply enough to be changed by what we hear, we need to be in the

same space together. Shared spaces allow us to look one another in the eye and engage with our

whole selves. The Alpha Conference is an opportunity for such connections.

Additionally, we have the opportunity to hear from leaders around the world who are humbly living

out their influence for the benefit of others, and to build new Kingdom friendships.

You are invited to join virtually to the welcome event on Thursday, January 27th 6:00 -8:30 pm MST.

Find out more at www.alphausa.org

Alpha Conference 

Anno unc e m ents

Lien Titus

Suzanne Hammil

Imani Webb

Brian O’Neil

Joe Maricich

John Blaha

Suzanne Rosenthal

Jim Young

Kathi Ellsworth

Stephen Wilken

Diane Torre

Louis Hughes

Bill Hulvershorn

Betty Edwards

Cedric Jones

Greg Thompson †

Trisha Clark †

† Deceased



Anno unc e m ents

UPDATE: The Pre-K/Kindergarten Information

Night on January 27th at 6:30 pm will be a Zoom

meeting instead of our usual in-person meeting.

Please con tact Jennifer Hazzard,

jhazzard@stannesea.org if you would like to

receive a Zoom link to the session. The Open

House scheduled for January 30 has been

postponed. We are hoping to reschedule it later

this winter when we can have an in-person

event.

Are you or do you know someone who wants to

receive the Eucharist, but is unable to attend

mass? Archbishop Etienne remind us in his letter

reinstating the obligation to attend mass that

“those who have a serious reason are excused

from attending Mass on Sundays and holy days

of obligation (Catechism of the Catholic Church,

2181). This includes those who are ill, have

significant health risk factors or care for

someone who is ill or immunocompromised, as

well as those who have significant fear or anxiety

about contracting COVID in a large group.” Sign

up to receive visits below:

Sacraments Eucharistic Home & Care Facility Visits

Latest News

Pre-K & Kindergarten Information Night

Our Confirmation Program begins this month. It

is open for all teens from 7th to 10th grade. If you

have questions, please contact Mike Borte,

mikebore@stanneseattle.org.

Confirmation Registration Forms Due

Do you have a child that you would like

baptized? Do you know someone who wants to

become Catholic? Are you preparing for

marriage? For more information, please contact

the parish office at 206-282-0223.

2022 Calendars
2022 Catholic calendars, compliments of Hoffner

Fisher & Harvey Funeral Home, are available.

You can pick one up in church or come to the

parish office.

Home Visit Nursing Home Visit

mailto:jhazzard@stannesea.org


Take Courage

John 16:33

Reported by Carol Yund 

Since return from Christmas break, three eighth graders have tested positive for

Covid 19. They are fully vaccinated and with mild symptoms. On the guidance of the Dept. of

Health, all 8th graders were moved to remote learning for the week of Jan. 10-14. They will

return Jan.18 after the Martin Luther King holiday.

In these past weeks, the school theme particularly stands out.

These things I have spoken that you may have peace.

In the world, you have tribulations but take courage.

I have overcome the world.

Please especially remember St. Anne staff, students and their families.


